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Subject:   Fatal Crash Update – Victim Identified   
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, is releasing the name 
of the person that died after a vehicle vs. pedestrian crash on Wednesday, January 27, 2016 at about 6:30 A. M.  
 
Wayne C. Stearns, 78 years old from Oshkosh, was walking across W. 20th Ave. at Montana St. when he was struck 
by a pick-up truck.  He was transported to a hospital in Oshkosh where he was pronounced deceased.    
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and Winnebago County Coroner’s Office extend their sincere condolences to the 
family of Wayne.  
 
The driver of the pick-up involved in the crash is a 40 year-old male from Oshkosh.  He has been cooperating in the 
investigation.  The crash is still under investigation. 
 
No further information is being released at this time. 
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